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Vrije Universiteit Amsterdam (VU)

· Invitation – Aurora Co-creation Training: 3-5 February 2022 (see flyer)
· AURORA Service Learning Toolbox: https://alliance.aurora-network.global/news/aurora-sl-toolbox/
· ICSL1 – Invitation for Master Students to join: https://vu.nl/en/education/more-about/interdisciplinary-community-service-learning
· Video1 – Community Service Learning at VU Amsterdam: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=p39NtXHyGMM&t=1s
· Video2 – Community Service Learning with Salvation Army: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=f6ybjcPN05Q
· Article by CSL Team on CSL Design Principles: https://www.tandfonline.com/doi/full/10.1080/00131881.2020.1836987

· AURORA Community Service Learning course “ICT4D in the Field” addressing “Artificial Intelligence in and for the Global South” (see 2-minute  video clip about the course https://youtu.be/RVyKxu6XMPM). The master students carried out projects in mixed groups consisting of students from VU (Amsterdam), URV (Spain), UDS (Ghana) and UNIMAS (Malaysia).  The groups presented their final project deliverables during the final conference:
https://w4ra.org/2021/07/08/ai-in-and-for-the-global-south-master-student-group-projects/

· Presentation by Dr Anna Bon (VU) about Community Service Learning as part of a conference on the Digital Society in March 2021, together with Prof Saa Dittoh (UDS, Ghana) and Prof Naranayan Kulathuramaiyer (UNIMAS, Malaysia): https://youtu.be/CDQNhNgDyvk?t=3050

Collaborative Online International Learning (COIL)

· Links to the EVOLVE project: Training Resources | EVOLVE (evolve-erasmus.eu), with co-laboratory guidebook Co-Laboratory guidebook | EVOLVE (evolve-erasmus.eu), pedagogical mentoring for intercultural competence: (171) Pedagogical Mentoring for Intercultural Communicative Competence - YouTube, and Mainstreaming virtual exchange with trainings and research.


Aurora Virtual Campus

· The trainings on Open Educational Resources will start in the second half of November, and will be advertised in the second part of October on the Aurora Virtual Campus. It will be communicated to all.

